
Purissima Pipeline 
 

To kick off 2012 spring conservation and gardening activities, the Purissima Hills Water 
District would like to present:  
 

Water Saving Plantings with Color and Interest 
 

With horticulturalist and architect, Stephanie Curtis, of Curtis Horticulture  
 

When:  Thursday, April 26th, 2012, 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  
Where:  Town of Los Altos Hills Council Chambers 
 
Light refreshments will be provided 
 
Increase the beauty of your landscape while you reduce your water bill. Drought tolerant 
plantings do not necessarily mean native plants (but it can include natives!). There is such 
a wide range of low water use plantings such as hedges and trees for screening, shrubs, 
vines, grasses, and so many more. It is possible to have virtually any garden aesthetic that 
you want, using plants that do well with minimal water application.  
 
Please join us for this fun and informative event. Seating is limited so please reserve your 
spot by sending an email to Alexsis Shields at ashields@purissimawater.org. Be sure to 
include your name, call back number, and how many people in your party. You may also 
call the District office at (650) 948-1217 and talk with Alexsis or leave her a message. 
              
 
REBATES REBATES REBATES! 
We want to be sure that all of you are “in the know” about these great rebates to assist 
you in conserving water! Below is a list of rebates offered through the Santa Clara Valley 
Water District:  
 
 Clothes Washer Rebate Program 
 High Efficiency Toilet Rebate Program 
 Water Efficient Landscape Rebate Program  
 Weather Based Irrigation Controller Program 
 Water Wise House Call Program (free) 
 Low Flow Showerheads and More (In District Office)  

 
When applying for rebates on toilets, washing machines, irrigation controllers/hardware, 
or landscape turf replacement, be sure to talk with Alexsis Shields or the Santa Clara 
Valley Water District before you begin. A pre-installation report is required prior to any 
changes. Please contact Alexsis Shields by email or phone with any questions regarding 
rebates. 
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